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DONALD W FISHER, Ph D
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Sle
Association of Physicians’ Assistant Programs
2120L STREET.N.W . THE GELMAN BUILDING

WASHINGTON, DC 20037
(202) 833-1280

July 26, 1974

Dear Program Director:

This communication is in response to the memorandum you recently

received from Bob Jewett, M, D., reflecting your Executive Committee's
thought s concerning the incorporation of Association of Physicians' Assis-
tant Programs. The specific purpose of this correspondence is to give you
the opportunity fo vote on this issue.

| have been assured by our attorney, Mr. Mike Paturis, that incor-

porating the dssociation will in no way affect our current tax ruling and
subsequent foundation support. Incorporation will, however, provide
the Association the legal protection it needs in decling with our day~-to-
day business activities.

The Executive Committee is anxious to receive an affirmative return.

Please complete the enclosed ballot and return to the National Office by
Friday, August 10, 1974,

Thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter,
Sincerely yours,
litae b/ Tt

Donald W, Fisher, Ph.D.
Executive Director
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Enclosure: Ballot



BALLOT ON
INCORPORATION OF

ASSOCIATION OF PHYSICIANS' ASSISTANT PROGRAMS

| am in favor of the Association becoming
incorporated.

| | am NOT in favor of the Association be~-

coming incorporated.

Return to: Association of Physicians' Assistant Programs
2120 L Street, N,W., Suite 210
Washington, D.C. 20037

7/26/74



